	ACCESSIBLE INFORMATION

As you may be aware the Health and Social Care Act places a requirement on General Practices to ensure that patients with a disability have access to information they can understand and the communication support they may need.

In order to comply with this Standard, please let us know how we can help?

How would like to receive your communication from us?
· Large print?
· On Coloured paper?
· By Text messaging?
· Via Email? 
Please complete the
“Accessible Information Needs” Questionnaire
and hand it in at Reception. Thank you.



